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From:

Prof. Kyle Bell
King’s Commerce College 
London – LK4 2KG

To:

The Principal
Radiant Business School
London – GH2 7JF

14th March, 2012

Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter in recommendation of a student of our college regarding admission in MBA course at your institution.

I am recommending Jose Carlton, a commerce graduate of our college who passed with distinction this year.

I would like to tell you that Jose is a very bright student. He is very serious about his studies and wants to pursue management course to succeed in future. He wants to complete his management course with finance as specialization. He is a very disciplined and sincere student. He will sincerely complete his management course with dedication and hard work.

Further, I would like to inform you that his family’s financial condition is not stable and thus, he cannot afford to pay the tuition fee and bear other expenses. So, I request you to kindly give this student some merit concession for fee as much as possible. Jose is an intelligent and is of good conduct. I am very much sure that he will take advantage of this help and will complete his course with flying colors. He will be really grateful to you entire life for your favor.So, please consider his application and my request for fee concession for this student.
Thanking you.
Prof. Kyle Bell
King’s Commerce College 
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